
David Cullinane, TD 

16 July 2025 

PQ 37942/25 (Health) – To ask the Minister for Health the progress to date and timeline for implementing the 
recommendations of the review of radiation therapy, in tabular form. - David Cullinane 

Dear Deputy,   

I refer to your recent Parliamentary Question which was sent to the HSE for response. 

An oversight group has been established with various work streams to develop plans for the practical implementation 

of recommendations in the RT review report. 

While there is currently no established implementation date or end date, as some items are long term in nature, it is 

intended that the oversight group shall be working towards the 2026 workforce planning process as part of the overall 

service planning. 

We do note that current focus and priority is on the development and recruitment of Advanced Practise posts in 2025.  

I trust this is of some assistance. 

Yours sincerely, 

_______________ 
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